
Main entrance (white doors):
           SKH
           Primary school groups 1 to 5 and group 8

Entrance on the left (yellow doors):
           Primary school groups 6-7
           International Language Classes ITK

  Entrance to the blue building:
             ITK TBlue, TPurple and TOranje.

Entrances

Calander

Monday 25 August: First day of school

1 to 19 September: Initial meetings at primary
school

Tuesday 9 September: Information afternoon at
IKC Wereldwijs

Tuesday 16 September: Study day (no school)
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Dear parents/guardians,

We hope everyone had a wonderful summer holiday. We are looking forward to another
fantastic school year!
A lot of work was done during the holidays: the facades have finally been renovated and
the fences are being removed. This means that we can once again use the second entrance
to the left of the school playground. The entrance near the car park will no longer be used.
The school door opens every day at 8:20 a.m. and closes again at 8:30 a.m. We expect all
children to be in class by then, so that the school day can start on time.
Children who are late can only ring the bell at the main entrance. We have a late arrival
policy, which will be shared in the next newsletter.
In addition, a climbing frame has been removed from our school playground. It was broken
and could not be repaired. We are not using that part of the playground for the time being.
We want to work with the children to think about how we can make that part of the
playground more fun.

Monday 25 August is the first day of school. We will start this first day with a celebration
in the playground. All teachers will be in the playground with a white balloon representing
their group (primary school) or a coloured balloon representing their group colour (ITK).
The intention is for all children to gather with their own teacher/group. This also applies
to the International Language Classes located in the blue building. We will all start
together in the school playground.
Have a good weekend and see you on Monday!

Kind regards,
Team IKC Wereldwijs



Gym equipment

BBirthday

In the new school year, children who wish to do so
may bring treats to share with their classmates.
However, this is by no means compulsory. We
always pay extra attention to children who are
celebrating their birthdays.
Please keep treats small and preferably healthy.

IKC Wereldwijs
023-5615029

info@ikcwereldwijs.nl
www.ikcwereldwijs.nl

Gym shedule
Monday: Group 3, Group 4, Group 5, Group 6-7, Group 8.
Tuesday: T Purple, T Grey, T Red, T White, T Turquoise/T Pink, T White, T Blue, T Orange.
Wednesday: Group 1-2 and T Green.
Thursday: T Blue, T Orange, T White, T Grey, T Red, T Turquoise/T Pink, T Purple.
Friday: Groups 1-2, Group 3, Group 4, Group 5, Groups 6-7, Group 8, T Green. 

Gym classes for groups 3 to 8 are held in the large gym. 
Classes for groups 1-2 and T Green are held in the playroom in our school building.

All children need clean gym shoes and gym clothes for gym classes. 
These should be brought to school on the days that children have gym and taken home
again on the same day. 
Children without gym clothes cannot participate in gym class. 

Children in groups 1-2 and T Green only need gym shoes. These are kept in the classroom.

Information afternoon IKC
On Tuesday, 9 September at 5 p.m., all parents/guardians are invited to attend the
information afternoon. You will receive all the information you need for the new school
year and have the opportunity to meet your child's teacher(s). 
The afternoon will be divided into different time slots so that you can also visit the
groups of your other children. Information about the language classes will be provided in
different languages.

In the first three weeks of September, all parents/guardians of primary school children
will have an initial meeting.
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2132 VH  Hoofddorp
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koffieochtend

Margreet
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Dear parents,
We are about to start a new school year! We are very excited and hope you are too. We
are going to make it another great year.
☕ Coffee mornings
On Mondays and Wednesdays, you are welcome to join us for coffee in the school library. 
Time: 8.30 – 9.30 a.m. Come along and feel free to ask any questions you may have!
🛒 Grocery cupboard
We will be using the coming week to get everything up and running. The grocery
cupboard will be restocked soon. 
📘 Language courses
- Sabah's advanced language course starts on Monday 1 September at 8.30 a.m. in the
blue cabin.
- Marja's language class for beginners starts on Thursday 11 September at 8.30 a.m. in
the school library. You can register with me for Margreet's language classes.  Together
with Farhin, I will check if there are still places available.
👩‍👩‍👧 Class parents
This year, we are starting with class parents in all primary school groups. How wonderful
is that! 
A class parent is a contact person for other parents in the class and helps with activities
in the classroom and at school. Would you like to become a class parent? Then sign up
with the teacher. The language classes could also use some help from parents! Sign up! 
ℹ️ Information meetings
This year, there will again be meetings with information on various topics. For example:
- sports opportunities in the neighbourhood
- how the education system works
- explanation of oral care
- meeting the neighbourhood police officer
- explanation of the Potjescheck (an online tool to see if you are entitled to benefits or
other arrangements).
You will receive more information about these meetings at a later date.
We hope to see you often this school year. Together, we will make it a great year, with
pleasant cooperation and enjoyable moments together. Together, we are building a
bright future for our children.
Kind regards, 
Margreet Kerkhof , Bridge Officer ,IKC Wereldwijs
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Poetsbus
On Tuesday, 26 August, all (new) ITK pupils will receive a
form to take home. 
These must be returned by Monday, 1 September. 
Some primary school children who visited the Poetsbus
last year will receive another email in mid-September for
an additional check-up. 
The Poetsbus will probably start on Monday 15
September  with the ITK classes and on Tuesday 30
September for children who did not attend last year.
Detailed information can be found in the form that your
child will receive from school. 

For more information:
https://www.poetsbus.nl/

Madeline

IKC Wereldwijs
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Holidays en studydays 2025-2026
Autumn break 
20 t/m 24 October 2025
Christmas holidays
19 December from 12:00 until 2 January 2026
Spring break
23 until 27 Februari 2026
Good Friday
Friday 3 April 2026
Easter
Monday 6 april 2026
May holiday
20 April until 5 may 2026
Ascension Day
14 and 15 may 2026
Whit Monday
25 may 2026
Summer holidays
03 July from 12:00 until 14 aug 2026

Study days
Study day 1 
Tuesday 16 September 2025
Study day 2
Monday 6 October 2025
Study day 3
Friday 14 November 2025
Study day 4
Wednesday 18 February 2026
Study day 5
Thursday 12 March 2026
Study day 6 en 7
Thursday 19 en Friday 20 March 2026
Study day 8 en 9
Monday 8 en Tuesday 9 June 2026

Introduction
Dear parents/guardians,

I would like to briefly introduce myself. My name is Madeline and, as of this school year, I
am delighted to be starting as the location manager of the primary school at IKC
Wereldwijs. 
This school year, I will also be teaching group 5 on Wednesdays and group 8 on Fridays. I
am very much looking forward to guiding and supporting your children in their
development and to working together to create a pleasant and educational environment.
I hope to meet many of you in person in the coming period.
Do you have any questions or would you just like to get acquainted? Feel free to talk to
me or send me a message via Parro!

Kind regards,
Madeline Aben
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Juf Renate

Anouk
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Introductions
Hi everyone,

My name is Renate and I will be teaching Year 8 next year. (Primary school)
 I recently moved to Hoofddorp, but I already know the area well. 

My hobbies are sailing and travelling around Europe. I have been sailing with my parents
since I was born and started travelling after secondary school. 

At school, I enjoy teaching maths and spelling the most, but I have also taught many
preschoolers, where I really enjoyed doing crafts.

I am looking forward to starting at your school and getting to know the children in Year 8
well.

See you soon!

Best regards, (Miss) Renate

Graan voor Visch 14402
2132 VH  Hoofddorp

Dear parents of IKC Wereldwijs,

My name is Anouk Terlouw and from the coming school year I will be the new teacher of
class 1/2b. 
 
I am currently 24 years old and live in Hoofddorp. I obtained my teaching diploma about
2.5 years ago and since then I have been enjoying working in education every day.
Previously, I worked at another school in Hoofddorp, where I also worked as a nursery
teacher for 2 years. 
 
I love music, and one of my biggest hobbies is going to concerts. I also enjoy baking
something tasty in the kitchen or curling up on the sofa with a good book.
 
I am very much looking forward to meeting you and your children in a few days.
Together, we are going to have a great school year!
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